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We share your concerns about protecting your privacy, it is our goal to create and maintain a protected 
environment. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you think any further improvements can be made to the Association’s 
Privacy Policy. 

Email address & eNewsletters: 
 
Emails are sent using the website services of a third-party provider (Constant Contact), with the 
email addresses of the recipients hidden when emails are sent.  In addition, our eNewsletters are 
sent to many recreational boaters, the Press, OC Dana Point Harbor (department), County of Orange, OC 
Parks, Harbor Merchants, Marine Services, Political Organizations, Contractors, and Government 
Officials on the email address lists. The current and archived email lists are maintained and stored on a 
secure computer and server website service controlled only by an Officers.  The Association does not make 
the email lists or email addresses available to anyone, except as provided by California Corporate Law.  
The Association will never share, sell or distribute the personal information of our eNewsletters 
subscribers.  We pride ourselves having promised our lists will never be shared! 
 

Surveys: 
 
Surveys are electronically collected by a third-party provider (Jot-Form), with the email addresses of 
the recipients hidden when they are collected.  This service is under contract with the Association.  
Association Officers, who are responsible for maintaining surveys and the interfaces to the web service 
company.  We typically prepare and publish summarized data and may also disclose editorial 
comments provided by survey takers, without disclosing the source.  We do not disclose any personal 
information, unless, the participant requests their information be disclosed for identification purposes.  
Contact details, offers of assistance, suggestions, recommendations and requests for information may 
be known to the Board of Directors and Committee Chairs.  The Association will never share, sell or 
distribute the personal information of our survey participants.  We pride ourselves having promised our 
lists will never be shared! 
 

Donor Roster: 
 
The Association’s roster is kept strictly confidential with all information being controlled on a “need to 
know” basis.  The Association does not make the membership roster available to anyone other than 
Board members and Officers, except as provided by California Corporate Law.  The Association will 
never share, sell or distribute the personal information of our Donors.  We pride ourselves having 
promised our lists will never be shared! 


